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MBA Cell of Mata Sundri College for Women (An initiative by IQAC) in collaboration with IBS  

conducted a workshop on “Is MBA Important ? How to prepare to join the best suitable 

institute  " on 11th  October , 2023  at 1:30 P.M in Mata Gujri Hall of the college. Dr. Sharma 

was invited from IBS  to address the students. 

The workshop started with felicitation of  Dr. Sharma (Resource Person) and Dr. Lokesh 

Sharma (Coordinator , IQAC)  . Students were motivated by Lokesh Sir’s inspirational and 

thoughtful words. Dr. Sharma started the workshop by giving a perfect preliminary 

knowledge which students must possess before selecting any institute for themselves. He 

gave the students insights about – why mba is required ?, what are the criteria’s a students 

must look upon before taking admissions in the institute, relevance of academics and co-

curricular  activities provided by the institute and how a better institute can  help in their 

career growth . The students actively participated and asked questions after the workshop. 

The workshop was ended with a formal vote of thanks of Principal ma’am, Dr. Sharma 

(Resource Person), Dr. Lokesh Kumar Gupta (Coordinator IQAC), Manisha Mathur( Deputy 

coordinator ,IQAC), Poonam Arora (secretary , MBA Cell), Gurpreet Kaur(Member ,MBA Cell) 

and Participants . 

The workshop was a success with huge participation giving insights whether student should 

pursue MBA and about how a students should choose institute for themselves. 



  


